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COMMUNITY CHURCH COLUMN: The sermon topic is not being announced in advance for the 

11:00 a.m. service Sunday, June 4th, Evaming service topic 
will be "Fear of the Lord", Full attendance is solicited for both services now that 
summer weather has arrived, after the service of June llth, Sunday evening services will 
be discontinusd for the balance of the summer months, 

Ladies! Auxilliary will hold their regular monthly meeting on Monday evening, 
June 5th, at 8:00 p.m, in the Church Building. Program topic is "Women in the Busincss 
world." It is hoped that all members can attend, 

DON'T FORGET TH? SUNDAY SCHOOL PICNIC SATURDAY AFTERNOON AT LAKE SUPERIOR PARK: 
All members of the congregation young and old are cordially invited, Let's make this such 
a wonderful success that it will have to be an annual affair of the church. 

We will all mect at the Grade Schoolyard at 1:30 where transportation will be 
available for everyone, All those driving their cars please report at the schoolyard 
where thoy can pick up additional passengers, 

Remember, you bring enough food for your family, including cups, and we will 
supply ice cream, pop, and coffee. Don't forget the races and maybe the old men of the 
church can shake their legs enough for a ball game. 

SEE YOU ALL THERE, ‘GIRLS AND BOYS 

0-0-0 

NAVAL RE-UNION PARTY A meeting had been called for last Moniay evening at the Teen Town 
Hall, which was attended by only two enthusiasts, Obviously this 

measure of support will not suffice, as it is hardly possible to plan and organize a 
worthwhile Re-Union without the unlimited support of a majority of local Naval Veterans, 

Therefore, another meeting has been called for FRIDAY, June 2nd, at the Canadian 
ieeion Hall, commencing at 7:30 p.m. Sharp. All ex-Naval personnel (including deep sea 
Merchantmen) are requested to attend this very important meeting because the support 
tendered at this get-together will dotermine if the Naval Re-Union is tobe hold on June 
17th as scheduled, 

The issue then rests with the individual concerned, Either we all come out and 
support this project, or plans for our Re-Union will have to be shelved indefinitely. 

0-0-0 

BADMINTON NEWS Yes, folks, the Racquet Club Cabaret Dance was a huge success. It was 
wok worth the tremendous effort put forth by Gord Paget and his Dame 

Committee and we'll be looking forward to another such affair at a future date, Many thanks 
to all of those who helped in any way to make this dance the success that it was. 

onto 

LADIES! SOFTBALL PRACTISE Due to this week's downpour that washed out the first 

practise, anothcr has been scheduled for this coming Tuesday 
night at 6:30 sharp. After the practise a meting will be held at 8:30 to formulatd plans 
for this season's play. 

o~0-0 
Mrs. F. B, Thompson is presently a guest of her daughtcr and son-in-law, Mr. and 

‘irs, Paul Boudreau. Mrs. Thompson normally maker her home in Winnipeg, but due to the 
recent flood conditions she decided to give Paul a break and let him enjoy some of Mother- 
in-Law'ts cooking! 

0-0-0 

LOST A KEY LATELY ? A good number of keys have been turned in to the Provincial Police 
Office and Constables Hillman and Lorrie will be pleased to have the 

owners drop in to look over the selection. 

o-0~o 

ATTENTION EVERY ONE! A big dance will be held in the Recreation Hall on Friday, June 
16th, sponsored by Terrace Teen Town. Tickets are $1.50 per couple, 

music by the Marathonians, and the time is from 10 p.m. to 2 a.m. Refreshments will also 
be ‘served free of  RRAR Es Watch posters and future editions of this paper for further 
details,


